Downtown Development Authority of City of Madison Heights

Memorandum

Date: February 13, 2023

To: Downtown Development Authority Board Members

From: Giles Tucker, Community Development Director

Subject: Update on Ongoing Projects

1. Trash Bins

DPS has pulled 3 trash bins, removed the clock logo on them and sent them off for powder coating.

2. Welcome Signs

DPS hasn't sought a quote for Trex for the trim as of yet, planting is anticipated around Memorial Day.

3. Clocktower

A service technician from Verdin Bells & Clocks in anticipated to be out 2-14-23 to diagnose the issues that we've identified with the clock.